
 
 

NRC ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 

TO MEET DEC. 1-3 IN ROCKVILLE, MD. 

 

 The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 

(ACRS) will hold a public meeting Dec. 1-3 in Rockville, Md., to discuss several issues of 

current interest. Some of the topics include:  

 

• Levy County, Units 1 and 2 combined reactor license application, 

• concentration averaging and encapsulation of low-level radioactive waste, 

• proposed requirements for maintenance of inspections test, analysis and acceptance 

criteria (ITAAC) and the associated regulatory guidance for reactors, and 

• draft report on the biennial ACRS review of the NRC safety research program. 

 

 The ACRS advises the Commission, independently from the NRC staff, on safety issues 

related to the licensing and operation of nuclear power plants, and in areas of health physics and 

radiation protection. The meeting will be held in Room T-2B1 at NRC headquarters, at 11555 

Rockville Pike. The session on Dec.1 and Dec. 2 will run from 8:30 a.m. to 7 p.m. and the 

Saturday, Dec. 3, session will run from 8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. Portions of the meeting may be 

closed to discuss proprietary information, as well as organizational and personnel matters.  

 

 The complete ACRS meeting agenda is available on the NRC’s website. 

 

  Anyone with questions or those wanting to make oral statements during the meeting 

should notify Antonio Dias at 301-415-6805.  For video conferencing services, contact Theron 

Brown, at 301-415-8066. 

 
 

### 
 

NOTE: Anyone wishing to take photos or use a camera to record any portion of a NRC meeting should 

contact the Office of Public Affairs beforehand. 
 

News releases are available through a free listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES 

link on the NRC homepage (www.nrc.gov). E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are 

posted to NRC's website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov.  
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